
 
 

 

 
  
                  

 

 
June 20, 2017 
 
 
Mr. Steven King 
Washington Utilities and 
   Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
 
Re: Numbering waiver WITHDRAW 
 
Dear Mr. King,  
 
Please withdraw UT-170702. On June 9, 2017, Frontier Communications Northwest Inc. requested the 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission to direct the Pooling Administrator (PA) to provide 
Frontier with ten thousand number blocks to satisfy the requirement for additional numbers. 
 
Thank you for your assistance with this matter. If you have any questions regarding the withdrawal of 
this filing, please contact me at 360-367-9144. 
 
 

 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Cathy Dahlquist 
Manager – Government and External Affairs 
 
  


